
Friday, November 3, 2023 

Announcements 

Faculty Section 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention Dons:  The Annual S.V. Old Skool vs the Beastly 
Dons Basketball Team game is back!!  The showdown will 
happen next Thursday, November 9th, at 3:45pm in the 
S.V. Gym.  Come out and support some of your favorite 
teachers or favorite basketball players.  The Old Skool 
Team is:  Mrs. Durfee, Mrs. Rosewitz, Mr. Hehir,  
Mr. Naito, Ms. Guerrero, Ms. Pitman, Mr. Pratt,  
Mr. Moreno, Mr. Lujan, Mr. Galvan, Ms. Cervantes,  
Mr. Grebel and Mrs. Duckering!  Support Staff:   
Ms. Pasillas, Ms. Daniels, Ms. Ponce and MC Englebreezy!!  
We will have prizes, a DJ and fun!!  Tickets are on sale in 
the Center Quad during Lunch!  See you all there!! 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention ALL Students:  A U.C.L.A. representative will be 
on campus Tuesday, November 7th, during 3rd period.  
Please sign-up in the Counseling Office TODAY to be part 
of this presentation. 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention ALL Seniors:  For those who participated in the 
Senior Fundraiser, all items will be ready for pick up in the 
Cafeteria on Tuesday, November 7th, after school.  Please 
make arrangements to pick up all your items on that day.  
We will not be able to hold any items. 
 
Attention ALL 10th Grade Students:  Do you have a strong 
interest in leadership and making a difference in your 
school/community?  HOBY is looking for a sophomore 
from Sierra Vista High School interested in developing 
their leadership skills to attend the annual HOBY summer 
state leadership seminar free of cost!!  Don’t miss out on 
this unique experience.  Please see Mrs. Pamay-Ochoa in 
the Counseling Office as soon as possible to pick up an 
application!  The deadline to submit your application is 
Wednesday, November 15th.  For more information, you 
may also visit www.hoby.org. 
 
 
 

No Games Today! 
 

Sports 

Seniors:  It’s that time again.  Time for what??  Time to 
vote for your Senior Bests!  We have a lot of categories for 
you to nominate people for.  More details will be coming 
shortly on the nomination and voting process.  For now, 
check out the Yearbook page on the svdons website to see a 
list of categories.  We are so excited to see who comes out 
on top to represent the Class of 2024. 

Clubs & Activities 

Yearbook 

Hey Dons:  The Chess Club will be having a meeting  
TODAY in Room 610 at Lunch.  We would love to see any-
one who would like to play or learn to play chess. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hey Dons!  HOSA will be having a quick meeting TODAY 
during Lunch in Room 26.  See you there! 

Group D 

has duty this week 


